
 
 

 

GLEN ROCK RECREATION BOARD 

MINUTES – OCTOBER 20, 2015 MEETING 

 

The Glen Rock Recreation Board met on Tuesday, October 20, 2015 at the Glen Rock Borough 

Office.  Members present were:  Ken Krebs, Anne Creamer, Rosemary Diehl and Jeremy Diehl.  

Not in attendance: Dave Votta and Borough Council Liaison Doug Young.  Ken called the 

meeting to order. 

The minutes from the September meeting were approved, motioned by Jeremy, seconded by Ken 

and approved by the Board. 

Treasurer’s report:  Current balance of $29,607.25 as of October 20, 2015. 

We discussed the status of our Dog Park efforts.  We had a booth for the Dog Park at the 

Bluegrass Happenstance event at Ruins Hall on Saturday, October 17.  Donations were scarce. 

Rosemary is working on letters asking for donations from local businesses.  Anne advised that 

Victoria Ribiero did these in the past and will speak with Victoria to get copies.  Rosemary and 

Anne will continue to look for “indoor” events where we can set up a booth to raise additional 

monies for the dog park. 

 

We discussed the problems with the dumpster at the park – there is no side door and we are 

unable to reach to empty the trash through the top of the dumpster.  Jeremy will bring this up at 

the council meeting tomorrow night to see if we can get a different type of dumpster at the park.   

 

Anne contacted Landis Plumbing to schedule the “winterizing” of the park bathrooms, etc. in 

November.  Ken will take care of moving the trash cans for the winter as well.  Anne contacted 

Brenneman asking for a cost estimate to replace the tennis courts but has not heard back.  Anne 

will followup. 

 

Doug advised (via email) that the parking lot paving was completed on this date.  We discussed 

the need for signage, painting, etc. and Jeremy will discuss this with Council. 

 

The remainder of the meeting was spent preparing our proposed budget for 2016 (copy attached).  

Anne will type up the proposed budget and email to Jeremy for presentation at the Council 

meeting on Wednesday. 

 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:30 PM; next GRRB meeting, November 17, 2015. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Anne Creamer 


